
 

 

 
 
Friday, June 5, 2020 
 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th floor 
Toronto ON M4P 1E4 
 
 
Attention: Board Secretary 
 
Re:  EB-2020-0152 
 
North Bay Hydro is writing in response to the letter issued June 3rd in the above matter. 
 
NBHDL would like to formally request participation in the TOU Customer Choice Working Group. Being a 
smaller utility there may be potential system limitations for successfully launching this program given the short 
timeframe. Our IT department considers the initial planning phase to be a critical success factor in being able to 
seamlessly integrate an automated process for customer choice. If acceptable, we would like to have our Sr. IT 
Manager, Carey Lacroix, take part in the working group. 
 
NBHDL will not be seeking cost awards. 
 
Please feel free to contact me directly should you have any further questions.  
 
 
Regards, 
 
 

 
 
Micheal Roth, CPA 
Regulatory Manager 
North Bay Hydro Distribution Limited 
(705) 474-8100 (263) 
mroth@northbayhydro.com 
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